
 

 

 

 

Transport Appeals 

 

Face-to-Face Hearings 02 October 2025        

Before Legal Member Mr Derek Auchie 

At Scottish Courts & Tribunals Service, George House, 126 George Street, 

Edinburgh EH10 4HH 

 

 

10:30am  Mr Alasdair MacKenzie     EB00020-2502 

   (No Confirmation that The City of Edinburgh Council will attend)
  

 

11:30am  Mr Gary Young                                     ED00101-2504 

   (Confirmation that The City of Edinburgh Council will attend) 



 

 

 

 

 

 Transport Appeals 

Regulation 13(2) of The First-tier Tribunal for Scotland General Regulatory Chamber 

Parking and Bus Lane Appeals (Rules of Procedure) Regulations 2020 as amended 

by The First-tier Tribunal for Scotland General Regulatory Chamber and Upper 

Tribunal for Scotland (Composition and Rules of Procedure) (Miscellaneous 

Amendment) Regulations 2023  provides that a hearing must be held in public unless 

the First-tier Tribunal, on its own initiative or on an application by an appellant, decides 

that it is necessary to do otherwise to ensure a fair hearing. 

If a member of the public wishes to observe a hearing they should contact the 

Administration for further details. The Administration may be contacted in the following 

ways: 

By telephone: 0300 303 5760  

By email: transportappeals@scotcourtstribunals.gov.uk 

Members of the public are reminded that pursuant to Contempt of Court Act 1981, 

section 9 it is contempt of court to record or broadcast or publish a recording of 

the hearing. Unless the Tribunal gives permission, it is forbidden to record, 

broadcast or publish a recording of the hearing. 

 


